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Copy to: 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that an Inspection Team of Vidyasagar University will visit our 

College on 10.10.2023 (Tuesday) for general inspection, AII Head of the Departrnents are kíndly 

requested to make necessary arrangements at their end. All norrteaching staff members are directed to be 

present positively. 

1. 
2. 
3. 

JHARGRAM RAJ COLLEGE 

Secretary, Teachers' Council, JRC 
Coordinator, IQAC, JRC 

All Heads of the Departments, JRC 
4. Convener, Website Sub-Committee, JRC 
5. Guard File 

05.10.2023 

Principal 
Jhargram Raj College 
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